
   

October 7, 2020 

Dear Parents of Parochial School Students. 
 
The Onondaga County Department of Health has notified the North Syracuse Central School 
District that a parochial school student transported on the same bus as your child on October 2 
has tested positive for COVID-19. Given that students were wearing masks, following guidelines 
for social distancing, and there was adequate ventilation, the Department of Health has advised 
us that students do not need to quarantine at this time.  
 
Parents should monitor their child for any symptoms associated with COVID 19 and contact 
their health care provider if their child becomes symptomatic. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 
North Syracuse Central School District 

 

 5355 West Taft Road 
North Syracuse, NY  13212 

dbowles@nscsd.org 315-218-2150 
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